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We couldn’t be stronger supporters of the Wintergreen housing project. Creating high quality
homes that are reasonably priced is essential for Bainbridge to remain a diverse and vibrant
community. 

So much of the housing targeting lower income communities is far below the standards for
people with more income. Bravo to Bainbridge for raising the bar.

Bob Rosner, Bainbridge Island resident

Linkedin profile: https://www.linkedin.com/in/bobrosner
YouTube clips: http://tinyurl.com/zwzj3g9
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